
 

Thank you so much to our PAC and volunteers who organized a lovely Christmas lunch for our 
staff, decorated our front lobby area and spend countless hours distributing hot lunches, plan-
ning and orchestrating events and fundraising to benefit our students. 
Parents: If you have friends or relatives who are interested in learning about the Traditional 
model of schools in Abbotsford, they are invited to attend an information evening. This event 
will provide details about the educational model. All administrators will be present to share in-
formation about our family of schools, the traditional approach to education, the registration 
process, and more. January 8, 2025 - 6 - 7:30PM @ ATS Large Gym. 
Children of the Street Parent Presentation: There will be a presentation for parents about 
online safety and sexual exploitation from Children of the Street on January 7. Children of the 
Street works to prevent the sexual exploitation and human trafficking of children and youth in 
British Columbia.   More information can be found here: https://www.childrenofthestreet.com/ 
Our students had a festive last week of school before winter break.  There was Spirit Week with 
all kinds of fun clothing options, cookie decorating, pictures with Santa, a Snow Buddies event 
and showings of The Grinch. 
Our basketball teams competed at the AbbyPD City Basketball Tournament last week.  Our 
Grade 9 and Junior Boys each won in the final of their divisions!  The Grade 9 Boys played 
against Yale, winning 54-47, the Junior boys played against Abby Sr winning 71 to 39.  Way to go 
Titans! 
Our school wrestling team competed at the War on the Floor tournament at the Vancouver 
Technical Institute Secondary School this past weekend and did very well!  Rabia D got silver in 
her weight class, Rubin D got gold in his weight class, Mehar D got bronze in his weight class and 
Samrath G came in 4th in his weight class. 
Our Leadership groups fundraising efforts resulted in over $800 raised to benefit our sponsor 
family.  Congrats to Ethaniel R for your big win of the raffle basket! 
The Grouse mountain trip has been cancelled due to bad weather, a refund has been issued for 
all students that were signed up. 
Get your yearbooks now for $55. The longer you wait, the more expensive they get. The price 
will go up again February 1st! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Make sure to follow the Titans Counselling 

Instagram for information about universi-

ties, volunteer opportunities, and more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

December 23 - 

January 3 
Winter Break 

December 25 Christmas Day 

December 26 Boxing Day 

January 1 New Years Day 

January 6 First Day Back to School 

January 7 Online Safety - Parent Presentation 

January 8 Traditional Information Night 

January 10 Friday Late Start (9:20 AM) 

https://www.childrenofthestreet.com/
https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling

